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Reading 
We are introducing group reading this half term. This will help 
us to read with every child every day. Your child will get one 
book per week. PLEASE CAN ALL BOOK BAGS BE BROUGHT TO 
SCHOOL DAILY. We need the books for the daily reading 
sessions. See your child’s reading file for further information 
about the group reading sessions and how you can help at 
home. 

Learning information 
 

This half term our learning will be around Frozen 

Strand Focus 

 
Maths -Number bonds to 5 

-Numbers 6 and 7 

 
English 

-Continuing Phase 2 and 3 phonics 
-Applying phonics skills when reading 
and writing 
-Looking at fiction and non fiction 
books 

 
PSED 
 

-Talking about things we are good at 
-Developing friendships 
-Listening to each other 

 
KUW 
 

- Looking at polar regions and animals. 
-Freezing and melting experiments 
-Observing and comparing weather 
 

 

 

Welcome back everyone to a new term. We 
hope you had a lovely break and are ready for 
an exciting half term ahead. 
 
A quick reminder that school starts at 8:50am and the 
door closes at 9:05.If you are later than this time, please 
sign your child in at the office.  
 
As the weather gets colder, please make sure that your 
child is suitably dressed. We use our outdoor classroom 
in all weathers so hats, gloves and scarves may come in 
handy. Please can you put your child’s name on / in all 
clothes and shoes. 
 
Stay and play 
We have a stay and play session each Wednesday 
morning from 8:50 - 9:15. 
If you are able to stay and spend some time in provision 
with your child then it would be great to see you there. 
You can also access our home / school library during 
these sessions too. 


